
 

 

Dear Parents 
 
To enable a new roster to be organised for this year we need to know who will be 
available to work, which days and how often. 
 
If you would like to work with someone in particular please indicate on the return slip 
below. 
 
Current canteen volunteers are also asked to confirm their commitment by returning 
the slip. 
 
Please give this request considerable though and return the slip to school as soon as 
possible. 
 
 
Thankyou  
 
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
 
 
Yes, I can help on canteen. 
 
I would like to be rostered on with ……………………………………………….. 
 
 
My preferred day is (please circle) 
 
 
MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY  FRIDAY 
 
 
How often do you want to be rostered on Canteen (Please circle) 
 
 
Weekly Fortnightly Monthly Once a term 
 
 
Name……………………………  Signed……………………………… 
(Block Letters) 
 
 
Home Phone……………………  Mobile Phone…………………...… 


